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Everyone Successful Everyday           
‘With God all things are possible’ Matthew 19:26

News
And the end of term is here…….

Wow, we cannot believe that we are already 
at the Easter holidays; March has flown by!

Our Performing Arts Festival has been
brilliant. All children have been brilliant and
we are so proud of each and everyone.
Thank you to all the staff who have made
this happen and to you the parents for
helping the children practise and prepare.
Most importantly, thank you to our budding
performers!

A HUGE thank you to FOBs for all their hard
work this term. It may have been a short
term but they have worked so hard and it is
very much appreciated.

Following the parent governor ballot I can
now share with you that Burger Botes has
been elected as our new parent governor.
The governors and I welcome Burger to the
governing body.

Attached to this email are the term dates for
next term and next year. Please do make a
note of them and remember that we are
unable to authorise holidays, days out in
term time.

Thank you all for the support you continue
to show our school. I wish you all a
wonderful and peaceful Easter.

Mrs McConnell, Headteacher

Pencil cases and spare clothes 
bag

Please check pencil cases and 
replenish anything that is needed.
EVERY child needs to have spare 

clothes in school. Please bring them 
in on first day of term.

Support and help over Easter

If your circumstances change 
and/or you need help and 

support please email 
support@bisley.surrey.sch.uk

Although school is shut we can 
still support our families. 

The summer term begins on 
Monday 15th April

Gates will be open at 8.35am and 
all pupils should be in by 8.55am

A little reminder…….
Children should not be wearing make 
up or false nails to school.  Hair that 
is shoulder length and longer should 

be tied up. Thank you.
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